
 
 

 2019 Wrap Up 
 

Our legal sponsorship responsibilities will wrap up in 2019.  Because of 
the wonderful new relationships, we have built with the new Canadians 

we continue to provide direction and support when needed, as one 
would do for friends. 

 
We continue to accept donations until mid June 2019. 100% of any 
donation goes directly to the Alkhalifeh family. Examples of current 

costs include Canadian Government flight loan repayment, future adult 
school expenses and RESP contributions. Donations over $20 qualify for 

tax receipts can be made by contacting: Wendy at 
JWRippleeffect@gmail.com or 416-805-4704. 

  
 Home Based Business 

 
Sajeda has established a home based sewing business called Sajeda 

Design. 
Sajeda is available for custom sewing, clothing repair and many other 

sewing needs. 
 

Please email to inquire about pricing for any sewing project 
sajedadesign@gmail.com 

 

 
 

Settlement 
 

Mohammed arrived 6 months ago. He 
has fully and graciously embraced his 
new Canadian Permanent Residency.  

 
Mohammed is living in Stouffville and 

has been working for the past 5 
months. He just started a full-time 

night shift contract which allows him 
to study for his driver’s licence during 

the day. He is eager to find another job 
so he can soon purchase a car. 

Mohammed’s long term plan is to 
improve his English and go back to 

school. 
 

The rest of the Alkhalifeh family are in 
their 3rd year and continue to welcome 

their new life of in Uxbridge. The 
children are working hard at catching 

up with their academics and are 
engaged in extracurricular activities. 
The father is working full time. The 

mother has been working full time this 
past fall and looks forward to more 

English instruction in January. 
 

Four of the five Syrian families that 
arrived in 2016/2017 continue to live 

in the welcoming community of 
Uxbridge. 

 
 

Any questions can be directed to 
Wendy, JWRippleeffect@gmail.com, 

or 
cell 416-805-4704. 
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